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RFQ: A/E SERVICES
The Peekskill Housing Authority is requesting qualifications from interested A/E firms to provide A/E services under the HUD Capital Fund Program necessary to prepare the design, bidding, implementation and contract administration for all projects for remaining funds of fiscal year 2020 and 2021.
For a copy of the RFQ on or after Tuesday October 12, 2021 or any questions regarding the RFQ, contact Janneyn Phalen, Assistant Director by email at jphalen@peekskillha.com. 

Interested candidates must submit their proposals to the Management Office, 807 Main Street, Peekskill, NY 10566 by 11:00 a.m. on Thursday November 4th, 2021.
The Peekskill Housing Authority reserves the right to reject any and all proposals submitted.
The Peekskill Housing Authority is an equal opportunity employer.
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